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Curriculum 
Over the last couple of weeks, as 
well as celebrating World Book Day 
and Red Nose Day, the children 
have been involved in Science 
Week challenges. Each classroom 
was turned into a science 
laboratory where budding young 
scientists carried out all kinds of 
scientific experiments, making 
discoveries and finding answers to 
questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Achievements 
 
This weeks Wow awards went to: 
Jack and Oliver for organising detailed 
notes to support their writing of a 
historical account. 
Jack for impressively learning his role for 
the Y3/4 Easter production.   
Jamie for working hard in maths getting all 
the questions correct in a recent 
assessment.  
Ben who created a wonderful mosaic 
picture inspired by the art studied in the 
Roman topic. 
Jasmine created an emotive diary entry 
from the point of view of a Celtic warrior. 
Mitchell, Mia, Wesamme and Riley have 
all created beautiful mengali patterns as 
part of their Hinduism topic in RE.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Reading Corner 
To celebrate World Book Day the children were invited to create models of their favourite book characters. This 
challenge was keenly taken up by children across the whole school with many fabulous entries coming in. These 
can all be seen in the school library where they are currently displayed for all the children to see. The judges’ job 
was very difficult with such a high standard of entries. The winners were announced in assembly, well done to: 
KS1 1st – Zara 2nd – Grace 3rd Elsie 
KS2  1st Wesamme – Harry Potter spoons 2nd Jessica Morris 3rd Jake Earth 

Sporting News 
The weather has affected play over recent weeks. However, there has been a hockey tournament 
where two teams represented the school. All the children played well with close scores in many 
games. The A team finished third in their league and the B team 2nd in theirs. They represented the 
school well as usual. There was also a girl’s football match away to Wygate Park Academy. 
Although they lost 2-0 all the girls played well with the player of the match award going to Brooke. 
Our recently appointed playground leaders have made a fantastic start in their role. They have 
shown great leadership skills by organising games for the children to play during lunchtimes on a 
Tuesday and Thursday. They also arrange for a certificate to be presented for the higher achievers in 
the games and also to recognise the most sporting attitude displayed by children. Well done to all 
the weekly winners.  
 
 
 


